
 

Evolving Horizons in Systems  
 

and Control 
 

A Symposium in Honor of Elmer G. Gilbert 

 

Saturday, March 27, 2010 

Out of deep respect and admiration for the accomplishments, leadership, and mentorship of Elmer G. 
Gilbert, a one-day symposium will be held on Saturday March 27, 2010 at the University of   
Michigan.  The program will consist of invited talks that highlight the wide-ranging contributions of 
Professor Gilbert to systems and control theory. 
 

This event is open to students, faculty, and friends. 

There is no registration fee.  However, preregistration by March 15 is required. 

For registration: Lisa Szuma Ph: (734) 647-4701, email: lszuma@umich.edu 

Schedule and location will be posted as they become available at the website:  

http://www.eecs.umich.edu/~grizzle/GilbertFest/. 

 
 
Organizers:   
N. Harris McClamroch 
Dennis Bernstein 
Ilya Kolmanovsky 
Jessy Grizzle 
 
For further information, please contact: 
N. Harris McClamroch nhm@umich.edu , or 
Lisa Szuma Ph: (734) 647-4701, lszuma@umich.edu 
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